





THE NAZARETH CENTRE



"WHEN PARENTS NURTURE, CHILDREN BLOSSOM" MILLENNIUM GARDENS P. O. BOX N8187 Telephone: 328-2403-4 Telefax: 328-0901

Mr. Yank Barry P.O.Box N-4777 Nassau Bahamas

January 6, 2005

Dear Mr. Barry:

On behalf of the administrator, staff and children of The Nazareth Center, we wish to express our heartfelt thanks to your company for your generous donations to the children of the Nazareth Center.

Your gift of sharing will help in the continued nurturing of the children of our community.

Thank You and may God continue to bless you in your endeavors.

Sincerely

Sister Joan Anderson, S.C.
Administrator